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   Next holiday– After school Friday 9th Feb 

Dates for the Diary 

Burns night  
25th Jan 

 
Next holiday after 

school 9th Feb 
Returning 19th Feb 

 Our Sandylands' Sustainable  
Uniform Shop was very popular!  
We are requesting for any pre-loved 
uniform in good condition to be donat-
ed to help re-stock our supplies.  
We are especially short of  boys  
uniform age 5-9. 

We'd be very grateful if you could bring your donations 
into school. Thank you.  

Sustainable Uniform Shop 

Family of Sandylands School-F.O.S.S 

                           Dear Parents/Carers, 
                             We are re-starting the F.O.S.S  (Family of Sandylands School) group. We are trying to 
create a more inclusive community environment around Sandylands School. 
So, we are inviting all Parents and Carers to come and join our group and help make a difference. All we 
are asking for is a bit of your time. We will be holding a short meeting once we have gaged interest in 
this venture, where suggestions of ideas for events can be put forward. We want to create inclusive  
activities and events for all our children. 
We would also look at ways to support events that are already running and thriving. Creating a  
community environment can only improve a child's primary school experience. If you are interested and 
think you can help then please contact school by Monday 22nd January 2024 or email 
FOSS@sandylands.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 3 had an exciting day recently 
when they took part in an Egyptian 
workshop as part of their History 
theme about the ancient Egyptian 
civilization. The children even got 
to try out the ancient methods of 

mummification.  

Egyptian Workshop  

We had great fun at the Stay 
and Play session at the Hub 
this week. We even got to 

play in the snow!  

Watch out for more dates -  all pre-school 
children welcome.  

 

Genix Healthcare 
Dental practice at 

Torrisholme are now accepting children under 18 
on the NHS. For more information, please call 
01524 239435 for information.  

Reception Stay & Play Burns Night 25th Jan  

We have just a few places left for Burns 
night! Book on Parentapp. See below for 

more info. 












